Friendship United Methodist Church **CONNECT CARD**

TODAY'S DATE:	
NAME:	
CELL PHONE:	
HOME NUMBER:	
EMAIL:	
ADDRESS:	

PRAYER REQUESTS

CHILDREN'S NAMES:

Beth and Gerald Lane Susan Griffin/Ruby Holt's sister Wanda Thompson Ken Jones/Ruby Holt's brother Israel and United States Beth Yates Winston and Wilfred Felder Larry Shoemaker Michael Finesilver

Mack Cannon

Patrice Williams

Sandy Mays Schofield

Joe and Mitzy Moye

Maria Sobol

Connie Mills Jesse Gillard

Lindsay Dickerson

Johnny and Faye Hill

Brenda Peed

Elaine Johnson

Johnny McGregor

Kirk Loyless

Van and Michelle Dennis

Crystal Collins

Scotty Stevens

Ashley Rykard

Randy King

Neal Pace

Keith Hammock

Ellis Odom

Sutton Smith

CONNECT, GROW, SERVE Opportunities for this week

Sunday, October 10th

9:00 AM Simple Worship **Sunday School** 9:45 AM **Morning Worship** 11:00 AM 5:30 PM **Youth Rotation**

Wednesday, October 13th

7:00 PM **Chancel Choir**

Practice

7:30 PM Simple Praise

Practice

Sunday, October 17th

9:00 AM Simple Worship 9:45 AM **Sunday School Morning Worship** 11:00 AM Youth Rotation 5:30 PM

We will be collecting bags of candy for the Children's Sunday School offering for the month of October. If anyone would like to donate bags of candy, please drop them off at the church office.

We will be having a joint trunkor-treat on Sunday, October 31st at 6:00 with the First **Presbyterian Church in the** field between our churches. Please use the church app to sign up to do a trunk.

We will not be having **Wednesday Night Activities this** week due to Fall Break.

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO:

12-Patty Atkinson 13-Pam Cunningham

The flowers have been placed today by Broadus and Kerry Simpson in memory of Mrs. Colleen Miller and Mr. Ed and Mrs. Annie Jo Barber.

Please remember to check out the Take Them a Meal website to sign up to Give Kirk a Ride. He will need a ride to Dothan for his treatments until October 18th.

Our Senior Luncheon will be held this month on Wednesday, October 20th at 12:00 in the Mission Shed. Please let us know if you will be able to attend.

The Manna Drop will be held October 23rd this month. Please plan to volunteer to help!

Our youth will be going to Reed Farm and Ranch Sunday, October 24th. We will be leaving the church at 1:00pm. Please let Kimberly Bowling know if you will be able to attend.

The Hospitality Committee is already busy planning for Christmas. They are hoping to have a wonderful reception following our Christmas Cantata on December 19th. Anyone who is not a member of the choir, please let Dell Shingler (220-6516) or Jeanie Walker (254-0129) know if you would like to help setup, decorate, serve, prepare food, or clean up.



October 10, 2021 FRIENDSHIP UNITED METHODIST CHURCH 201 E Third Street

Donalsonville, GA 39845

Phone: 229-524-2328

Email: friendshipumc@windstream.net

Pastor: Rev. Nate Lehman